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CHRISTMAS TREE RECYCLING 

Live Christmas trees can be set out at the curb 

on your yard waste collection day for recycling. 

Trees over six feet should be cut in half. Remove 

all ornaments, decorations, and stands before 

placing at the curb. Artificial trees are not 

collected with yard waste.  

 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION 

Where There’s Smoke, There’s Air Pollution  

Did you know burning Christmas trees is prohibited in 

Orange County? As we end this holiday season, here are a 

few tips to help you properly dispose of your Christmas 

tree and decorations. 

1. For your artificial tree: These can either be 
reused next year, donated to friends or 
family, or placed at the curb for large item 
pickup. If you choose to place yours at the 
curb, be sure to separate it from any yard 
waste.  

2. For your natural tree: After removing all 
ornaments, decorations and stand, place your 
tree at the curb on yard waste collection day. 
Trees over six feet should be cut in half.  

3. For Christmas decorations: If you plan to 
change your décor next year, consider 
donating or upcycling your used decorations. 
As a last resort, place them in your garbage 
cart. These items cannot be recycled and 
shouldn’t be placed in the recycling cart.  

  

For more information, please visit Green Clean for 
the proper disposal of your Christmas tree and 
decorations, and Open Burning Rules to learn more 
about Orange County’s Open Burning restrictions.  

 

People of Wekiva Springs is a group that has 

been organized by Commissioner Moore to 

address varied issues in the corridor along 

Wekiva Springs Road. The group meets on the 

first Tuesday of the month. Recent topics 

include: 

 Start of mural on convenience store at 

Thompson and Votaw 

Road…Assignment of mural “sitters” 

 A reminder of issues with Code 

Compliance 

 Kasheta Farms (a 501c3 farm) 

announced upcoming events including 

its Autism Awareness Day on 1/13, 

Cultivating Confident Readers on 1/19 

and Chili Cook-off on 1/28. Farm fresh 

produce and other things available 

Thursday and Friday, 12 – 5; Saturday, 

9 – 5; and Sunday, 10 – 3. Located at 

841 Votaw Road. 

 The Apopka Run Club welcomes 

members of all skills—check out its FB 

page 

 Lot clean up on vacant lot at 

Thompson and Votaw is on 1/21 at 

8:00 

(You are represented by a HOA Board Member 

who will share information on this bulletin 

board and newsletter!) 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZrT2otpChAsnvMwRiB-9o4STvNab1dV-SPAvROoK2chmtqL2NQo7Ssqs9YZ--qt_6z5dfeRbDrDbvmE81niBmmzF6PLX83M2S0-Rcdb9eF1na2vmXfxuYE-mUl8ES4lncHqJT1DVTpdQ7DsEVm4VSCyCQC3QmRYtBBlgQCqDOoxwtd9873-fv8-zyoW3vQ_QkKA2wejOgY4=&c=GYmb0kgEjxb19UW9I-oQCcG8rw5lYjlaHYu1OmesAS5Ug_h_l0GGvw==&ch=P_atU2-EzJahasRnRe6l8lCkkJz3LDVRezBx29_QVqsF7sRLlpaoxQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZrT2otpChAsnvMwRiB-9o4STvNab1dV-SPAvROoK2chmtqL2NQo7SrO8KvIaBYrHhXr7nHdBG5KzuklhkNn9aG5TdPN-eCBuNe9IbmT8F6CUKNkfmsr_yrCGllKUz4EN9I_PnGKHfAVuKfrVUrcWrXGGUPWZRDTSlzEi10zaA-QVhIXuG_WihHFMTWizMKbv8DLmvM2eibKLuzsd-1g1B1j3xoZJSZAy&c=GYmb0kgEjxb19UW9I-oQCcG8rw5lYjlaHYu1OmesAS5Ug_h_l0GGvw==&ch=P_atU2-EzJahasRnRe6l8lCkkJz3LDVRezBx29_QVqsF7sRLlpaoxQ==

